
 
 

 

GAIA GLOBAL HEALTH DONORS PRIVACY POLICY 

GAIA Global Health (GAIA) is committed to protecting the privacy of its donors, contacts, and 
website visitors. Personal information provided in any form, whether by mail, telephone, through 
website visits, derived from internal website tracking system, or in any other manner is carefully 
protected and is not sold or shared with any individuals or organizations outside of GAIA, nor 
does GAIA send donor mailings on behalf of any outside organizations. 

Personal Information 
Personal information is collected when contact is made with GAIA through various means 
including the website, by mail, telephone, email or other means, request to subscribe to 
newsletters, announcements (press releases), through registration and/or attendance at GAIA 
events, in internal communications at GAIA or as a part of job application. Information is also 
collected when a donation is made directly or through a third party. 

You are not required to provide any personal information unless you choose to do so. However, 
personal information is requested to properly enable donation transaction processing and for 
tax purposes. If you make a donation to GAIA, your name and address will be placed on our 
mailing list (including email) for delivery of occasional updates from GAIA.  

Email Addresses 
Our website does not automatically recognize your email address. We ask for your email address 
on a number of pages within our site, but you may opt out of email newsletters at any time by 
clicking the unsubscribe link contained in the email. 

Credit Card Security 
GAIA is grateful for the donations that help us continue our work. It is very important to us that 
your personal information remains secure. GAIA processes online donations through Classy.org. 
You can read about Classy’s Privacy, Security & Disclosures Statement here: 
https://www.classy.org/terms/privacy/. 

Where credit card information is sent directly to GAIA, the donations are processed securely using 
Authorize.net and hard copies are destroyed once no longer needed. 

We protect credit card information forwarded to GAIA using a number of measures, such as 
encryption, access control, network firewalls, and physical security.  When we work with other 
third parties to process credit card transactions, those third parties also use appropriate security 
measures to safeguard your privacy.  

Cookies and Website Tracking 
GAIA currently does not use cookies on its website. However, we use Google Analytics in order to 
track and report website traffic. Google Analytics is committed to safeguarding your privacy and 
you can read more about Google Analytics’ privacy information here: 
https://support.google.com/analytics/answer/6004245. GAIA reserves the right to change and 
update the way in which website visitor information is collected. 



 
 

 

Copyrights 
Texts, photographs, and other materials found on this website are property of GAIA. This 
excludes materials that have the written or verbal consent of its legal owner. Texts, photographs, 
and other materials cannot be reproduced without the prior written consent of GAIA.  

Your security, privacy, and personal preferences are very important to us. We welcome your 
feedback on these matters.  

Updated October 18, 2021 

 

GAIA WEBSITE POLICY FOR PHOTOGRAPHS 

All photographs used on this website were taken either by GAIA officers, staff, trustees, 
volunteers, advisors, and consultants, except where otherwise noted. The inclusion of persons in 
images or photographs within this website should not be construed as an indication of their 
health status. 

Updated May 10, 2018 
 
 
 
If you have any further questions about our privacy policy, request for use of materials, the 
security of your credit card information, do not wish to receive mail from GAIA, or have the 
frequency or type of mailings changed, please email info@gaiaglobalhealth.org or call 1-415-461-
7196. 

 


